Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2010 1:00 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Black Hills Plateau Production, Winter Flats 15-43-99, NESE Sec 15 T9S R99W, Mesa

County, Form 2A (#400001070) Review

Scan No 2032920 CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400001070

From: Donahue, Jessica [mailto:Jessica.Donahue@blackhillscorp.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 11:12 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: RE: Black Hills Plateau Production, Winter Flats 15-43-99, NESE Sec 15 T9S R99W, Mesa County, Form 2A
(#400001070) Review

Dave,
1. Anticipated construction date is 5/1/10 and interim reclamation would begin 9/1/10.
2. Gas and water lines will be co-located with the roads.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,
Jessica

From: Kubeczko, Dave [mailto:Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us]

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 5:42 PM

To: Donahue, Jessica

Subject: Black Hills Plateau Production, Winter Flats 15-43-99, NESE Sec 15 T9S R99W, Mesa County, Form 2A
(#400001070) Review

Jessica,

| have been reviewing the Winter Flats 15-43-99 (#400001070) Form 2A. COGCC requests the following clarifications
regarding the data Black Hills has submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location
Assessment.

1. Construction (Section 6): The dates for construction (10/01/2009) and interim reclamation (03/01/2010)
appear to be incorrect since the construction date has already passed. Can you confirm the estimated
drilling/completion schedule and these dates. | can make the change if you send an email with this request.

2. Rule 303.d.(3).C.: Neither the scaled Addendum to Legal Plat for Winter Flats 15-43-99 (Sheet 2b of 11) nor the
Location Drawing Cut Sheet for Winter Flats 15-43-99 (Sheet 3 of 11), show the location of the proposed gas and
water pipelines. One of these drawings should show the anticipated locations of these new and/or existing
facilities. Otherwise, a statement indicating that the proposed pipeline locations will follow the access road in
the comments section would be sufficient. | can make the change if you send an email with this request. In
addition, there needs to be a scaled drawing showing all visible improvements within 400 feet of the proposed
disturbance for the pad (there needs to be a line on the drawing at a distance of 400 feet around the edge of the
disturbance).

These issues need to be addressed prior to passing the OGLA Form 2A permit review. If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to call me at (970) 625-2497 x5 (office) or (970) 309-2514 (cell), or email. Thanks.



Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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5% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This electronic message transmission contains information from Black Hills Corporation, its affiliate or subsidiary, which may be confidential or privileged. The
information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware the disclosure, copying, distribution
or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you received this electronic transmission in error, please reply to sender immediately; then delete this
message without copying it or further reading.



